
Happy Spring!
Happy Spring from our
family at Bickford in
Champlin! So far it has
been very wet with all
the melting snow.
Most of you may have
met our new LEA Brian
Mack, but if you
haven't stop and say
hello! Brian comes
from a very musical
background. He is also
taking requests for
any songs you may
want to hear. He plays
guitar, drums and
piano. April brings on
our bickford Crusing
the Open Seas day on
Friday the 12th. We
will be having a
treasue hunt,
shuffleboard and Brian
will be singing us a
few songs of the 

sea. We also have a
brand new music
group here on the
18th, The Plymouth
Rockers. It is a choir
group of 35 seniors
and I have no doubt
that they will be
amazing! Easter is also
right around the
corner. We will be
dying Easter eggs a
few times in this
month. I know thats a
traditional favorite.
Saturday April 20th we
will be having a bunny
Brunch around 11am.
Familys are invited!
Bring your kids! There
will be an easter egg
hunt in the building
after brunch. We hope
to see you there!

Champlin        
           April Birthdays!
 

         Nancy K April 7th!

Dates to Remember
April 2nd Lunch
outing
 
April 10th Live Piano
and Violin Music
 
April 11th Shopping
outing
 
April 12th Crusing the
Open Seas
 
April 16th Lunch
outing
 
April 18th
Preformance by the
Plymouth Rockers
 
April 20th Bunny
Brunch and Egg hunt
gor the kids!

April 21st Easter
 
April 24th Shopping
outing
 
April 26th Lunch
outing
 
April 30th Movie
outing
 
 

April
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April
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9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Current Events
11am One on Ones
1:30pm Bingo
2:45 BlackJack
4pm UNO
6pm Puzzle Night

9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Daily Kindness
11am Book Swap
11:45 Lunch outing
2:30 Card Games
3:30 Craft
6pm Pictionary 

9:30 Sit and Fit
9:45 Current Events
10am Rosary
11am Jenga
1:30 Pokeno
3pm Trivia
4pm UNO
 

9am Daily Kindness
10:30 Chaplin Chat
11am Sit and Fit
1:30 Manicures
2:30 Dog Treats
3:30 Manicures
6pm Music w/ Brian

10am Current Events
10:30 Bible Study
11am Sit and Fit
1:30 Bingo
2:30 Bickford Store
4pm UNO
6pm Happy Hour
 

10am Puzzles
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1pm Indoor Walks
2pm Board Games
3pm Adult Coloring
4pm Pictionary

Happy Birthday Nancy!
11am Sit and Fit
11:30 Daily Kindness
1:30 Bingo
2:45 Balloon Tennis
3:45 5 Second rule
 

9:30am Toss The Pig
11am Current events
11:15 Sit and Fit
1:30pm Craft
2:30 Book swap 
3:30 Name 5
4pm UNO
6pm Happy Hour

9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Daily Kindness
10:30 Bible Study
11am Word Game
1:30 Pokeno
2:30 Donuts
3:30 Bean Bag Toss
6pm Jenga

9:30 Current events
10am Rosary
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1:30 Apples 2 Apples
3pm Live Piano music
4pm Balloon Tennis
 

9am Daily Kindness
10am Card Games
11am Sit and Fit
1:30 Shopping outing
2:30 Manicures
4pm UNO
6pm Game of things

Cruise the Open Seas
9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Current Events
10:30 Bible study
11am Shuffleboard
1:30 Music by Brian
2:30 Treasure hunt
3:30 Volleyball
 
 

10am Puzzles 
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1pm Sorry
2pm Adult coloring
3pm UNO
4pm Bean Bag toss

10am Toss the pig
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1:30 Adult Coloring
2pm Weekend Movie
3pm Puzzles
4pm Card Games

9:30 Current Events
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1:30 Bingo
3pm Checkers
4pm Jenga
6pm Pictionary
 

9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Daily Kindness
11am Hangman
11:45 Lunch outing
1:30 Dye Easter eggs
3pm Dog Treats
4pm UNO
6pm Happy Hour

9:30 Current Events
10am Sit and Fit
11am Trivia
1pm One Man Band
2pm Pokeno
3pm Name 5
4pm Balloon Tennis

10:30 Chaplin Chat
11am Daily Kindness
11:15 Sit and Fit
1:30pm Manicures
2pm Plymouth Rocker
3pm Manicures
4pm UNO
6pm Music w/ Brian

9:30 Adult Coloring
10:30 Bible Study
11am Sit and Fit
11:15 Current Events
1:30 Bingo
2:30 Bickford Store
3:30 Scrapbooking
 

9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Daily Kindness
11am Bunny Brunch
1pm Easter Egg Hunt
2:30 Dye Easter Eggs
3:30 Craft
4pm UNO

Easter
10am Toss the Pig
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1pm Adult Coloring
2pm Weekend Movie
4pm Puzzles

9:30 Current events
10am Sit and Fit
11am BookSwap
1:30 Bingo
2:30 Dog Treats
3:30 Bean Bag Toss
4:30 Name 5

9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Daily Kindness
10:30 Bible study
11am Word Game
1:30 Craft
2:30 Toss the Pig
3:30 Adult Coloring
4pm UNO

9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Rosary
11am Current Events
1:30 Pokeno
2:30 Shopping outing
3:30 BlackJack
4:40 Bean Bag toss

9:30 Puzzles
11am Sit and Fit
11:15 Daily Kindness
1:30 Manicures
2:30 Hangman
3:30 Manicures
4pm UNO
6pm Happy Hour
 

9:30 Sit and Fit
10am Current Events
10:30 Bible study
11:45 Lunch outing
1:30 Bingo
2:30 Bickford Store
3pm BookSwap
4pm Game of things

9am Sorry
10am Adult coloring
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1pm Bean Bag Toss
2pm UNO
3pm Puzzles

9:30 Current Events
11am Sit and Fit W/
Cindy
1:30 Apples 2 Apples
2:30 Toss the Pig
3:30 Adult Coloring
4pm Puzzles

9:30 Daily Kindness
10am Sit and Fit
11am Word Game
1:30 Bingo
2:30 Balloon Tennis
3:30 One on Ones
4pm UNO

10am Current Events
11am Sit and Fit
1:30 Movie outing
2:30 Nacho Bar
3:30 Craft
4pm Bean Bag toss
6pm Happy Hour
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